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Please vote no on this bill as it would negatively impact low-income families and 

senior citizens the most, and make us all more dependent on an already fragile and 

overwhelmed electrical grid. Seems obvious that people should be able to eat, heat 

their homes and run their businesses. Energy choice matters especially to people 

who can't afford new electrical appliances. The Governor must approve of gas right, 

since she just got a fancy new gas generator installed at the mansion.... 


